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16 October 2023 

Dear Minister, 

Legislative Consent Memorandum on the Economic Activity of Public Bodies (Overseas Matters) Bill 

This Legislative Consent Memorandum (LCM) was considered by the Committee on 12 October 2023. 

Following this consideration, please could you provide clarity on the following points: 

 We agree with the Welsh Government’s assessment that clauses 1 to 11, 14, 15 and 16 of 
the Bill require Senedd consent. However, the LCM does not indicate whether the Welsh 
Government believes consent is required for clauses 12 and 13. Please can you confirm 
your view on this and your reasons for your view? 

 The Committee would appreciate further clarity about the interaction between clause 15 of 
the Bill and section 115 of the Procurement Bill. We note that the LCM indicates the Welsh 
Government’s view that the clause modifies the ability of the Welsh Ministers to exercise 
the power in section 115 of the aforementioned Bill. Can you confirm your reasoning 
around this? 

The Committee is due to report on the LCM by 24 November 2023. As such, we would appreciate if 
you could respond to this letter by 3 November 2023.  
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Regards, 

 

Mark Isherwood MS 
Chair of the Public Accounts and Public Administration Committee 

 


